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TThis issue of the “CHP Corner”
marks a change in Editors. For the
past several years, Steve Rima has
served as the Editor in Chief of the
“CHP Corner” and CHP News.
Kyle Kleinhans has served as the
Associate Editor. This means that
for the past several years, Steve has
done most of the work associated
with gathering information and
putting the “CHP Corner” and CHP
News together and Kyle has helped
do whatever Steve wanted him to
do. In reality, Steve has carried most
of the load for the past several
years and has done an excellent
job. With this issue, Kyle is taking
over as the Editor.

I would also like to announce

From the (new) Editor

the selection of two new associate
editors, Harry Anagnostopoulos,
CHP, and Rodney Simonsen,
CHP. Both have graciously
volunteered to work gathering
information of interest to CHPs
and potential CHPs. Harry is
currently manager of the Opera-
tional Support Section at SAIC’s
St. Louis office. He has 19 years
of health physics experience,
including the naval nuclear propul-
sion program, commercial nuclear
power plant operations, facility
decommissioning, emergency
response, and environmental
remediation. Rodney is currently
employed by Bartlett Services,
Inc., as a project health physicist

at the Nevada Test Site. He has
22 years of health physics experi-
ence, including commercial nuclear
power and Department of Energy
facilities.

Please remember that the
“CHP Corner” and CHP News
belong to you. If you have any
input in the form of articles,
cartoons, letters to the editors,
etc., that you would like included,
send it to one of us. We’ll help
with editing and formatting if you
get the information to us. We
receive very little in the way of
contributions from members of the
Academy and would very much
like to include your thoughts and
input in future issues.

—Kyle Kleinhans

Editor’s Note: In the August 2003 Health Physics News article, “Chornobyl Accident: Estimation of the
Thyroid Doses,” page 6, I incorrectly assigned a PhD to Paul Voilleque. He is a CHP, though, so I was right on
that count.

— Gen Roessler

Book Winners

Winners of health physics textbooks given away at the Publications Booth during the HPS annual meeting
in San Diego were Ron E. Filipy, John R. Hackett, Jerry Falo, George Hamawy, Philip D. Kearney,

Jimmy Dean, Al Tschaeche, and Michele Lee.
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